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NEWS RELEASE 
 
 
 
Incident Date and Time:  Saturday, December 19, 2020, 10:54 AM   
Location:     500 Block of Obispo Rd. El Granada, California  
Type of Crime/Incident:  PC 211, Robbery     
     
Suspect # 1 Information: Described as a Hispanic male adult, large build, 5’8”, 

wearing a black hooded sweatshirt and dark clothing. 
 
Suspect # 2 Information: Described as a Hispanic male adult, No further description 
 
Suspect # 3 Information: Described as a Hispanic male adult, No further description 

 
Summary:  
On Saturday, December 19, 2020, at approximately 10:54 AM, San Mateo County Sheriff’s 
Deputies were dispatched to the 500 block of Obispo Rd. El Granada on a report of a robbery of 
a person which had just occurred. San Mateo County Sheriff’s Deputies arrived on scene and 
searched the area for the suspects.  After a lengthy search, the suspects were not located.  The 
suspects fled the area in an unknown direction driving a white sedan with Texas license plates.  
 
Deputies learned; the 66-year-old male victim was getting into the driver’s side of his vehicle 
when he was approached by a Hispanic male who forcibly took a Nikon camera from his hands. 
The victim immediately called the Sheriff’s Office to report the incident after the suspects fled. 
The victim received minor injuries as a result of the crime. 
 
The investigation is on-going to locate any potential witnesses or security video that may assist 
in identifying the suspect. Anyone who has information regarding this incident may call the San 
Mateo County Sheriff’s Office Anonymous Tip Line at 1-800-547-2700. 
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